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June 11, 2015 

Mr. Daniel P. Wolf 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission  
121 Seventh Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
 
Re: Interim Refund   

In the Matter of the Application of Minnesota Energy Resources Corporation for 
Authority to Increase Rates for Natural Gas Service in Minnesota; Docket No. G-
011/GR-13-617 

Dear Mr. Wolf:  

 By an Order dated March 18, 2015, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
(“Commission”) approved Minnesota Energy Resources Corporation’s (“MERC”) refund plan 
and required that MERC submit a compliance filing that separately shows the actual refunds 
and interest paid by rate class, including supporting calculations, within 10 days of the 
completion of the refund for all of its customers.   

MERC is filing this letter now because the first 5 of MERC’s 20 bill cycles issued in June 
did not include the interim refund.  As a result, MERC will issue refunds to those customers on 
July bills and will include interest for the month of June.  We will submit a final compliance filing 
after July bills have been issued and all interim refunds are completed. 

Please contact me at (920) 433-2926 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Seth DeMerritt  
Rate Case Consultant  


